
From: Lvjet <[REDACTED]>
Sent: Friday, October 30, 2015 4:06 PM
To: jeevacation@gmail.com
Subject: Fwd: BBJ II
Attachments: BBJ-2.pdf

Gary informs the BBJII you showed interest some time ago is still available, their deal fell threw, original issue with this BBJ2- large inspections were due when you look at the aircraft,. the 144month and 8C checks are completed now,. original deals was trade B727 +\$30.5M see Gary's note below,. photos attached

thx
Larry

-----Original Message-----

From: Gary Anzalone <[REDACTED]>
To: LVJET@aol.com <[REDACTED]>
Sent: Fri, Oct 30, 2015 11:51 am
Subject: BBJ II

Here are the details again on the BBJ II.

NOTE: The times are the same except the 144M and 8C are now completed.

They had previously agreed to trade at 30.5 difference, but that was without the inspections included. I recall that we were estimating 2 million dollars to be safe.

Let me know JE's thoughts.

Sincerely,

<<https://docs.google.com/uc?export=download&id=0B-9vjdWRZbjbNGRzNnRCSVJILXc&revid=0B-9vjdWRZbjbaVNOSkN6aGQvRnZvZGZXL2o0RXF0N2o4MTRNPQ>>

<http://t.sidekickopen03.com/e1t/o/5/f18dQhb0S7ks8dDMPbW2n0x6l2B9gXrN7sKj6v4LTSMW8qm0PF8q-6-6N8pTbB4d3_yKW1bQkxQ1k1H6H0?si=6317214798970880&pi=113363f1-b396-4707-da81-961752590c79>